Zoning Board Goshen, NH Minutes of January 10, 2018 FINAL

Attendance (quorum = 3): Alicea Bursey (Chair), Judy Dunn, Dan Scott, and Mike Chilson

Meeting called to order at 7:00pm

Review of minutes from December 13, 2017

Mike Chilson motioned to accept the minutes from December 13, 2017. Dan Scott seconded the motion. All in favor, minutes approved "as is."

Discussion of Zoning & Building Ordinance Clarifications on Small Detached Buildings

During a previous meeting, Ray Porter had suggested that the board review the wording in the Zoning and Building Ordinances and make possible changes for clarification based on questions he had received from the community with regard to the section on small detached buildings. Chair Bursey asked if the board would like to table this discussion until Mr. Porter could be present.

Mike Chilson made a motion to table the discussion of Zoning & Building Ordinance clarifications on small detached buildings. Judy Dunn seconded the motion. All were in favor, this topic will be discussed during the next meeting.

Other Business:

- Mike Chilson made a motion to cancel the February meeting. Judy Dunn seconded the motion.
 All were in favor, the February 14th meeting will be cancelled.
- The next meeting will be held on the second Wednesday of March March 14, 2018.
- The budget has been submitted for the Town Meeting in March.

Standing items:

• Discuss Zoning & Building Ordinance clarifications on small detached buildings.

Motion to adjourn made by Judy Dunn and seconded by Mike Chilson; meeting adjourned at 7:10pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Melissa Salinardi Recording Secretary